
         East Central Illinois Mobile Law Enforcement Training Team 

                                                MTU #13 

Course Announcement 

 

 

San Jose Field Training Officer Supervisor 

September 12th, 2025 

0830-1630 Hrs 

Denny Stewart Training Center 

3121 Dewitt Avenue 

Mattoon, Il.  

The objective of this course is for supervisors to be able to not only run a cohesive FTO cadre but also maintain 
training standards within the department using the San Jose Method. 

Supervisors will be able to use the San Jose grading system and adapt it to their individual department needs. 
Supervisors will be shown various grading systems used by other area departments and how to use them within 
their own department. 

Supervisors will understand how to assist FTO's in maintaining an up to date and relevant training system and be 
able to fill out all the required paperwork for overseeing the successful ftnction on the FTO program. 

Supervisors will discuss issues that have arisen in the past during training and possible issues for the future, as 
well as how to overcome and solve those issues.  

 

Submit enrollment to: 

Registration form at 

www.mtu13.com, 

 

Observed Mandates Include: 

Consti. Use of LE Authority 

Human Rights 

Legal Updates 

Procedural Justice 

This course is funded by the Illinois Law Enforcement Training Standards Board.  



 

 

Officer Jeremy Hale is a police veteran with the Urbana Police Department and has been a field 

training officer since 2011.  In addition to his normal patrol duties, he is a crime scene technician, spe-

cializing in fingerprint recovery and photography and is a member of the METRO/SWAT team for 

Champaign County.  Prior to joining the Urbana Police Department, he worked at the U.S. Army Corps 

of Engineers and designed biochemical warfare sensors for critical infrastructures.  He has teaching 

experience through his previous employment and both graduate and undergraduate work.  Jeremy 

obtained his Bachelor’s degree in biology from Northwestern University in Evanston, Illinois and com-

pleted his Master’s Degree at University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign in biochemistry. 

 

 

This course is funded by the Illinois Law Enforcement Training Standards Board.  


